NMOCD ~ Hobbs

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT

To: DOYLE HARTMAN

From: GARY GOURLEY, BLM, Roswell, NM (505)-627-0249
CC: STEVE CAFFEY, NMOCD,

Date: 4/7/03

Re: RESCIND Re-Entrée Approval for Stevens A-35 No. 02,

In regards to the Re-Entrée Approval dated 4/1/03 on the Stevens A-35 No. 02, Lea County, New
Mexico, | am rescinding the approval as Re-Entrees require a standard Application for Permit to Drill
(APD) and cannot be approved via Sundry Notice Form 3160-5.

Therefore the Sundry approved on April 01. 2003 to re-enter the Stevens A 35 No. 01 is not approved
and an APD must be filed for approval. This sundry is rescinded and no approval periods stated on the
sundry are valid.
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